
 

 
 
July 2022 
 
Greetings MND Families,  
 
Welcome to the 2022 - 2023 school year!  We are looking forward to a school year focused on Hallmark #1 of a 
Notre Dame Learning Community:  We proclaim by our lives even more than by our words that God is good.  The 
theme for the year will be “Cultivate God’s Goodness” and we are excited to explore the many ways to share this 
goodness in our community.  We are enjoying the slower pace of summer and yet we are already excited to welcome 
back the heart and soul of our building – our faculty and students!  We are counting the days until their arrival in 
August! 
 
MND would like to use this summer communication as an opportunity to announce our newest faculty and staff 
members so that their names can become familiar to you.  We welcome… 

• Ms. Julia Desrosiers ’17, Admissions 
• Mr. Keith Caldwell, Maintenance 
• Ms. Melanie Heldman ’17, Science 
• Mr. Bill Hughes, Social Studies 
• Mr. Kevin Kepner, Assistant Athletic Director  
• Mrs. Sydnie McAdams, Visual Arts 
• Ms. Amy Merritt ’96, Director of Development & 

Alumnae Relations 
• Mrs. Molly Rauch, Librarian 
• Ms. Abby Renneker ’18, Social Studies 

• Mrs. Elizabeth Richardson, Campus Minister for 
Service, Justice and Peace 

• Mrs. Kathleen Smith-Reeves, Spirit Shop 
Coordinator 

• Mrs. Rebecca Sontag, Campus Minster for 
Service, Justice and Peace 

• Mr. Darrin Swisshelm, Mathematics 
• Mrs. Katie Walker, English 
• Mrs. Maggie Zolides, Social Studies 

• At the time of writing this letter, we are still hiring Science and a long-term substitute Religion teacher 
 
Additionally, one returning MND teacher will have a name change due to her summer wedding.    

• Ms. Kelli Blum who will become Mrs. Kelli Bush this summer.  Congratulations!   
 
Once again MND is digitally delivering the summer documents.  The link below takes you to important school 
year information. Please take time to read each carefully.  As any new documents are posted, families will be 
notified and those updates will be clearly noted on the page.  In the meantime, if you have any questions, please 
contact Mrs. Teresa Walters at twalters@mndhs.org and she will be able to help you or direct your question to 
the appropriate employee. 
 

2022 – 2023 Summer Documents Link:    https://www.mndhs.org/summer-information-2022/ 
 
To our newest MND families, we extend a most special welcome. We are excited to begin the journey with you!  
And for all of our families, I will keep you each in my prayers as we enjoy the remaining summer weeks before 
our new school year begins. 
 
With joy and faith in the good God, 
 
 
Karen Day 
Principal 
kday@mndhs.org  
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